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Comments: Thank you for incorporating public comments from the 2015 draft plan.

1. I recommend the Forest Service keep the language from the 1984 and 2002 Forest Plans to include the goal
of maintain the "wilderness character" of the Wilderness Study Area instead of the proposed change to maintain
the area’s "existing character." Please do not allow the continued erosion of a wilderness area by allowing
previous examples of misuse to get "baked into" the new baseline.

2. | agree with the adjusted "desired conditions" on pg 25 for MA-1 particularly #1 and #3. It is of high importance
to backcountry users.

3. I support the continued (as it mostly exists today) separation of motorized and non-motorized users in the MA-
4 (Kenai Peninsula Area). Mixing these two user groups as defined in the previous plan was a safety hazard in

winter.

4. | support the absence of motorized users in the MA-1 area b/c of my comments in #1 above.



